RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES 

April 2, 2008

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, April 2, 2008, at 4:00 in the Media Center.  

Members present included: Ms. McGray, Mrs. McGee, Mrs. Mills, Ms. Brooks and Mrs. Richason. Mrs. Abell was absent.

Agenda---

Minutes---The minutes of the March 5th meeting were reviewed.  Mrs. Richason made a motion to approve, and Mrs. Mills seconded.  
Policy Review---Mrs. Richason made a motion to approve the extra curricular policy and Ms. Brooks seconded.  

The PR committee report is attached.

Technology Committee – The Technology committee report is attached.

Accident Reports: 89

There will be a 5K run in honor of Chyanne Shafer.  RMS will host a blood drive during the second week in May also to benefit Chyanne.

District wide Curriculum maps will be standardized starting with math.  Mid-year and end of the year tests will also be included as part of the district standardization process.  

We should know exact budget dollars by May 1, 2008. The council studied the proposed budget.  It was suggested that $900 be budgeted for Life Skills classes by way of redistribution of current allocations (reducing each current allocation by $50). Mrs. Richason made a motion to approve the budget with the recommended changes and Ms. Brooks seconded.  

Upcoming SBDM Meeting—CSIP review, extra curricular policy second read and SBDM nominations will be discussed at the May meeting.

Mrs. McGee motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:22 and Ms. Brooks seconded.  







Respectfully submitted,







Laura McGray, Principal







Radcliff Middle School

